
Upgrading streetlights to high-efficiency LED technology can help 
municipalities substantially reduce energy and operations costs. The 
Ameren Illinois Energy Efficiency Program can provide incentives to help 
your municipality become more energy-efficient with LED street lighting.

BENEFITS OF LED STREET LIGHTING
Street lighting can account for as much as 40% of a municipality’s energy 
budget. Older, less efficient technologies are more prone to failure and 
costly to maintain, adding to lighting costs. 
By upgrading to high-efficiency LED-based fixtures, municipalities can 
reduce energy and operations costs by as much as 30–50%, saving 
taxpayers thousands of dollars.
Advantages of LED lighting:

• �Reduce energy usage — LED streetlights use about 50% less energy.
• �Longer life and lower maintenance costs.
• ��Improved quality of light and more uniform illumination for better security.
• �Able to be networked or integrated with controls for enhanced safety.
• �Increased sustainability — LEDs contain no toxic materials  

and are recyclable.
If your community has been looking for ways to further reduce energy usage 
and cut down maintenance costs, an upgrade to LED street lighting could be 
the perfect fit.  
Get a FREE Energy Consultation to discover ways to save on LED lighting 
upgrades and other energy-saving opportunities. 

* �See website for complete details. Products must be certified by the DesignLights Consortium 
(DLC). More information on qualified products can be found at www.designlights.org.
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INCENTIVES
Replace Existing Streetlight With LED:  
WAS: $0.75/watt  
NOW: $1.25/watt reduced

LED Traffic and Pedestrian Signals: 
$20/lamp replaced

New LED Streetlight:  
$70/streetlight

PROGRAM ELIGIBILITY
Municipalities within the Ameren Illinois 
service territory (regardless of electricity 
supplier) are eligible to receive incentives 
for the replacement of municipality-owned 
streetlights with qualified LED street 
lighting products.*

REAL RESULTS
With the help of Ameren Illinois Energy 
Efficiency Program incentives, the city 
of Peoria upgraded 4,000 city-owned 
cobra-head streetlights as well as 6,000 
outdated city-owned high-pressure sodium 
streetlights to LED lighting. The new, long-
lasting LED lighting is expected to save the 
city $200,000 in annual energy costs.

Want more Real Results? Visit: 
AmerenIllinoisSavings.com/RealResults

SCAN HERE TO 
START SAVING

Visit AmerenIllinoisSavings.com/Streetlights 
or call 1.866.800.0747.


